
To London City Council: 

I am writing in opposition to a proposed commercial development site that is projected to be located at 
the corner of Windermere and Adelaide. 

The Kilally woods is a biodiverse area, home to many species, flora and fauna. The walking trails offer 
environmental immersion to the citizens of north-east London. Additionally, the athletic fields create 
recreational capacity for citizens in an area of dense housing development. 

I urge the city council to rethink this proposed development and concentrate on issues of greater 
importance, such as affordable housing; crisis supports for community members living though addiction 
and mental distress; environmental protections, ensuring that London maintains its reputation as a city 
committed to addressing the climate emergency. 

Please reconsider this proposed commercial development site. 

Thank you.  

 Sincerely, 

Alan Brander 

 


